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Dear Tiger Families,
I hope this letter finds you well. At Northern Lights ABC, we are committed to creating a safe, inclusive, and supportive learning environment for all our students. To maintain this, we must work together to address any behaviors that compromise the wellbeing and learning experience of others.
Recently, we have noticed an increase in incidents of inappropriate behavior among some students, both in and out of the classroom. These behaviors include, bullying, disruptive actions, disrespect toward peers and staff, and dishonesty which are not in line with the Philosophical Agreement signed earlier this year.  
As a school, we have clear expectations about respect, kindness, and responsibility. When these expectations are not met, it affects not only the students involved but also the broader school community. In response to these incidents, we are taking the following steps to reinforce positive behavior:
Reinforcing Expectations: We are reminding students about our school’s core values and the behavior expected of them through classroom discussions, school-wide assemblies, and individual conversations.
Consequences for Inappropriate Behavior: Students who engage in inappropriate behavior will face appropriate consequences in line with our school’s policies. This may include detention, suspension, or other interventions, depending on the severity of the incident.
Parental Involvement: In cases where behavioral concerns arise, the teacher or principal will be reaching out to parents directly. Parents are expected to support the school staff in disciplinary actions as agreed upon in the Philosophical Agreement.  Open communication between the school and home is vital in helping students understand the importance of their actions and the impact they have on others.
We kindly ask that you speak with your child about the importance of treating others with respect and upholding the values of our school community. Encouraging positive behavior at home helps reinforce what we are striving to instill at school.
We believe that by working together, we can create an environment where every student feels safe, respected, and able to thrive.
Thank you for your support and for helping us maintain a positive and nurturing environment for all students at Northern Lights ABC.
Sincerely,
NLABC Advisory Board 
nlabcboard@gmail.com
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